
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Star of the Week: 
Nursery:  Alice  Reception:  Celine  Year 1:  Jacob   Year 2: Hallie 
Year 3: Heidi W  Year 4: Artie   Year 5: Riley   Year 6:  Oliver 
 
Clubs:  

No singing club next week as Mrs Bromley is on a training course all day.   
No Debate club as the debate team are going for their next debate competition at MHHS. 
No Motor Skills club as Ms Sellers is on a training course. 
Other clubs are on as normal. 
 
School Spider Messages: 
As mentioned in a previous newsletter, we will now be sending messages via School Spider rather than text as it saves the 
school a lot of money.  Please make sure you have School Spider downloaded (we have noticed the numbers are a bit 
low), have registered and most importantly, have allowed notifications.  If you need any help logging in please come to 
the office. 
 
School Dinners / Packed Lunches:  
Please make sure you inform the office (in person or by email) of any changes to your child’s school dinners or packed 
lunch routine.  For any changes between the two we need a week’s notice.   
 
Tuesday 11th February Parents’ online safety sessions: 
Mrs Dawson will be leading two online safety sessions for parents on Tuesday 11th February.  One will be online via TEAMs 
at 9.30am and another straight after school at 3.30pm.  There will be quite a lot of repetition from previous years, but it 
will be very useful for parents and carers to attend to find out how you can protect your child in the online world.  Please 
either return the letter, email the office or complete the survey on school spider so that we know how many to expect – 
it’s not too late to say you’ll attend.  Please note that due to the content of the sessions, children must not attend.   
 
Charity Bags: 
All children will come home today with a bag for collecting reusable clothing to donate to Sammy’s project raising money 
for Leukemia and Myeloma Research UK.  Please have a sort out and we will collect the bags on the afternoon of 
MONDAY 17th MARCH and the morning of TUESDAY 18th MARCH.  Please note that no bags will be accepted into school 
before these dates as we don’t have space to store it.  If you need additional bags please ask the office.  The bags will be 
wieighed on collection and Friends of Livingstone will receive a donation based on the total weight. 
 
Y6 Basketball competition at Mossley Hollins: 
We took a team of Year 6 to a basketball competition at MHHS on Tuesday.  They played absolutely brilliantly and won the 
competition!  A huge well done to Taffy, Lucas, Cam, Sophia, Lucy and Juliet.  Juliet was even awarded the player of the 
tournament award!   
 
Tameside Parking Survey: 
Tameside a running a review of paid street and paid off street parking.  Residents and business owners can have their say 
here: Parking Review - Tameside MBC  
As a school we have already asked that charges at the Market Street be reviewed in order to allow half an hour free to 
drop off and pick up for the school run.  If you think this might help traffic congestion, you might wish to include this in 
your response.  Whatever your opinion, please do submit your responses. 
 
Tameside SEN Team contact details: 
To manage information into the team more effectively, can I remind all parents and other stakeholders of the new email 
addresses used by the team.  This is a reminder that the 2 emails below are no longer in use. Anything sent to these 
addresses will not be received by the SEND team. 
Senreviews@Tameside.gov.uk 
SENteam@tameside.gov.uk 
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We are now using the two new email addresses SENART@Tameside.gov.uk and SENAT@Tameside.gov.uk. 
SENAT@tameside.gov.uk if your enquiry is regarding a SEND assessment for an EHCP including a request to assess. 
SENART@tameside.gov.uk if your enquiry is regarding an Annual Review or the follow-up to an annual review of an EHCP. 
 
Please indicate in the subject line to whom the email is for attention so our administrative teams can easily forward it to 
the appropriate staff member. 
 
Active Tameside Winter Warmers: 
With the support of Winter Pressures Funding, we are pleased to announce the return of our Active Takeaway initiative, 
offering free meals to Tameside families. This is the fourth year we are proud to host the Active Takeaway and we hope 
this year’s programme continues to provide fantastic support.   
Thank you for helping us make a positive difference in our community. 
 
Collection Details 
Meals will be available for collection from the following centres (3pm – 6pm): 

• Monday, 17th February: Medlock Leisure Centre, Droylsden or Tameside Leisure Pool, Hyde 
• Wednesday, 19th February: Active Copley, Stalybridge 
• Friday, 21st February: Tameside Wellness Centre, Denton 

 
Menu Options 

• Meat and potato pie with vegetables 
• Cheese and onion pie with baked beans 
• Chicken and vegetable pie with potatoes 
• Vegetarian/vegan option available 

 
How to Book 
To secure your collection, please complete the booking form via this link: https://forms.office.com/e/EXz15tiSt0. 
Booking Deadline: Wednesday, 12th February 2025 
 
Active Tameside February Half term Holiday Camps: 
Active Tameside School Holiday Camps are returning from Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February 2025!  
  
Our holiday camps are the perfect way to keep your children active, entertained, and making wonderful memories during 
the school break. Packed with exciting activities like swimming, football, dodgeball, and much more, we’ve also got plenty 
of surprises in store to keep the fun going!  Plus, every booking includes a healthy and nutritious lunch and a snack to fuel 
all that energy. 
  
Camp Locations: 
We’ll be running camps at three fantastic locations across Tameside: 

• Active Copley, Stalybridge (Huddersfield Road, SK15 3RR) 
• Active Ken Ward, Hattersley (Hattersley Road East, SK14 3NL) 
• Active Oxford Park, Ashton-under-Lyne (Pottinger Street, OL7 0PW) 

  
Camp Times & Prices: 
 We offer flexible options to suit your schedule: 

• Short Day (08:30–15:00): £24 
• Long Day (08:30–17:00): £32 

  
Spaces are limited, so don’t wait—secure your child’s place today to avoid disappointment. Our enthusiastic Active 
Tameside Camp Coaches can’t wait to welcome your little one and ensure they have a fantastic time! 
  
Click here to book now:  
 Active Copley: https://eequ.org/experience/7219 
Active Ken Ward: https://eequ.org/experience/7320 
Active Oxford Park: https://eequ.org/experience/7318 
  
If you have any questions, feel free to get in touch at hello@activetameside.com Let’s make this February holiday an 
unforgettable one for your child! 
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After the diary dates, I have attached some flyers about local events including half term activites.   
 
Dates for your diary:  
Tuesday 11th February: Internet Safety parent workshops 
Thursday 13th February: Debate Society meeting at MHHS;  
Friday 14th February: End of term 3.15pm 
Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February: Spring half term holiday 
Wednesday 26th February: Y6 Careers Fair at MHHS 
Thursday 6th March: World Book Day 
Tuesday 11th March: Year 6 to Young Shakespeare production at MHHS; Y3/4 Dodgeball competition @ MHHS 
Wednesday 12th March: Science Fair for parents and carers 
Thursday 20th March: Y3/4 Glow Dodgeball competition @ Astley Sports Village 
Tuesday 25th March: Y5 Interschool maths challenge; Parents’ Evening 3.30 – 6pm 
Wednesday 26th March: Parents’ Evening 4 - 6.30pm 
Thursday 27th March: Year 5 Educational Visit to Manchester Museum 
Wednesday 2nd April: Year 6 Educational Visit to Portland Basin 
Thursday 3rd April: Year 3, 4 and 5 Easter Concert 2pm and 6pm 
Friday 4th April: End of term 3.15pm 
Monday 7th April – Monday 21st April: Easter holidays 
Tuesday 22nd April: INSET training day for staff 
Wednesday 23rd April: Children back to school 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
Hyde School Art Trail. For full details please visit Tameside - What's On - The Rutherford Rabble presents: Hyde School 
Art Trail   For the February school half term holidays, you can get all creative by following the Hyde school art trail, finding 
all the masterpieces and sketching away as you go.  Dates: Friday 14 until Sunday 23 February 2025.  

 

https://www.intameside.co.uk/whats-on/the-rutherford-rabble-presents-hyde-school-art-trail
https://www.intameside.co.uk/whats-on/the-rutherford-rabble-presents-hyde-school-art-trail


 

 

 
SciTech Take Over Day. For full details please visit Tameside - What's On - SciTech Take Over 
Portland Basin Museum, Portland Place, Ashton-under-Lyne, OL7 0QA 

 

https://www.intameside.co.uk/whats-on/scitech-take-over


 

 

 
 
The Cloak of Spells. For full details please visit Tameside - What's On - Cloak of Spells Craft Activity 
Ashton Library main space, Tameside One, Market Place, Ashton OL6 6BH, Ashton-Under-Lyne OL6 7SG 
 

https://www.intameside.co.uk/whats-on/cloak-of-spells-craft-activity


 

 

 
 
Make, Do and Play at Portland Basin Museum  
During this family friendly drop-in workshop, our artist will guide you, step by step, in getting all creative. Suitable for all 
ages, children must be supervised at all times. The activity costs £1.35 per child. 
Tuesday 18 February 2025. 11am – 3pm. For full details please visit Tameside - What's On - Make, Do & Play art activity 
Thursday 20 February 2025. 11am – 3pm. For full details please visit Tameside - What's On - Make, Do & Play art activity 
Portland Basin Museum, Portland Place, Ashton-under-Lyne, OL7 0QA 
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Hyde Art Day. For full details please visit Tameside - What's On - The Rutherford Rabble Presents: Hyde Art Day! 
The Rutherford Rabble will be roaming around the library and Hyde town centre, sharing techniques and tales about Harry 
and his career. Make sure to check out their amazing artistic abilities as they attempt Harry’s famous ‘pocket sketch’ 
technique, where The Rutherford Rabble artists will try to sketch you in a limited amount of time without even looking at 
the paper! 
Perfect for those looking for something creative to do over the February half term, Hyde Art Day offers an inspirational 
look into the history of art in Hyde whilst aiming to inspire the next generation of young artists to paint, draw, and 
discover the artistic merit of their local area. 
 
 

https://www.intameside.co.uk/whats-on/the-rutherford-rabble-presents-hyde-art-day

